
Futures for Frontliners is giving back to Michigan’s essential workers, including 
those without a high school diploma.

Discover how you can pursue your career and personal dreams with resources 
and support to finish your high school diploma or equivalent, as well as enroll at 
a community college or in a job training program at Michigan.gov/Frontliners.

Application deadline is Dec. 31!

If you’ve been thinking 
about going to school, 
now is the right time! 

To be eligible, you must:

Be a Michigan resident

Be at least 18 years of age

Have worked in an essential industry at least part-time for 
11 of the 13 weeks between April 1 – June 30, 2020

Have been required by their job to work outside the home 
at least some of the time between April 1 – June 30, 2020

Not already have a high school diploma or equivalent

Not be currently enrolled in high school

Not be in default on a Federal student loan

Complete a Futures for Frontliners scholarship application 
by 11:59 p.m., Dec. 31, 2020


